
 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

In view of the inconvenience caused due to a technical glitch in the membership portal, the 

Institute has decided to extend the last date for payment of the Annual Membership Fee and 

Certificate of Practice (CoP) Fee.  

 

Accordingly,  Members may now make the payment without any Restoration Fee and Entrance 

Fee, for an extended period of 15 days — from 1st July 2025 to 15th July 2025. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Team ICSI 


